
A huge thank you to the Tewkesbury Rotary club for providing 
the whole of our year 7 group with a Kids Day Out at Cattle 
Country Farm Park.
The rotary provided T shirts, sunhats, picnic lunch and ice 
creams and paid for admission to the farm park where pupils 
were able to use the fantastic facilities at cattle country. 
It is opportunities like these which our pupils remember and 
they all had fantastic days! 


